



OFFICE OF THE TREASURER MEMORANDUM

To:

Deborah Thundercloud

Jacqueline Smith Joann Ninham Mitchel Metoxen

CC:

Oneida Business Committee

From:

Cristina Danforth, Treasurer, Oneida Business Committee

C50

Date:

January 11, 2021

Re:

FY 2021 Budget – Higher Education Funding

The Oneida Business Committee declared through BC Resolution 4-8-20 G, that the General Tribal Council Higher Education Scholarship was reduced to \$5,000 per year, beginning immediately. In the same resolution, the Oneida Business Committee declared that upon returning to improved financial status it sets as a priority to increasing the General Tribal Council Higher Education Scholarship. The Oneida Business Committee adopted the FY 2021 budget by resolution # BC-11-24-20-F.

One of the highlights of the 2021 budget includes fully funding the Educational Scholarship beginning 1-1-21. Please adjust your student handbook and communications to reflect this change.